
Be a good neighbour this 
winter and be aware of the 
smoke your woodheater  
is producing. 

If you’re using a woodfire heater, you have a duty to  
reduce the smoke it produces.  
Find out more at epa.vic.gov.au/woodsmokeaware



If you use a wood heater you have a duty to reduce the 
amount of smoke it produces. 

Simply follow these steps to reduce smoke pollution from  
your heater:

•	always burn with a flame - don’t let your fire smoulder
•	after reloading, open the air control and burn your fire  

on high for 20 minutes, especially before going to bed
•	only burn dry, seasoned wood


